Jeremy Brittan

From: Christine Ortiz [cortiz@MIT.EDU]
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2010 11:58 AM
To: ‘Jeremy Brittan'

Subject: FW: FW: Pheropsophus africanus

Please post this email on collections for these samples

————— Original Message-----

From: Haimin Yao [mailto:hyao@MIT.EDU]
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2010 11:52 AM
To: Christine Ortiz

Subject: Re: FW: Pheropsophus africanus

Hi Christine,

There is a label saying:
"Maroko, 26.4.1995
Aoulouz

lgt. Orszulik"

All the best,
-Haimin

>Was there any paperwork included with the beetles indicating the
>location where they were collected?

>Thanks,

>Christine

>

>

>Christine Ortiz, Associate Professor of Materials Science and
>Engineering, NSSEFF and DSSG Fellow Founding and Current Director,
>MISTI ( MIT International Science and Technology Initiatives) MIT
>Israel Program (http://web.mit.edu/misti/mit-israel/)

>Founding and Current Director, Army Research Laboratories Summer
>Internship Program Chair, DMSE Departmental Committee on Graduate
>Students Massachusetts Institute of Technology Department of Materials
>Science and Engineering RM 13-4022

>77 Massachusetts Avenue

>Cambridge, MA 02139 USA

>Email : cortiz@mit.edu

SWWW : http://web.mit.edu/cortiz/www/

>Administrative Assistant : Jeremy Brittan Office : Room 12-009

>----- Original Message-----

>From: Erwin, Terry [mailto:ERWINT@si.edu]
>Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2010 8:34 AM
>To: Christine Ortiz

>Subject: RE: Pheropsophus africanus

>

>Hello Christine,



>Its Erwin, with an E

>I just arrived home from Peru last night and will be in the office
>tomorrow

>(Friday) and will check the collection for you. Where are the samples from?
>cheers,

>Terry

>

>

>From: Christine Ortiz [cortiz@MIT.EDU]

>Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2010 9:55 PM

>To: Erwin, Terry

>Cc: 'Haimin Yao'

>Subject: Pheropsophus africanus

>

>Dear Dr Irwin,

>We were looking for some help to verify the species of these 10 beetle
>samples:

>http://web.mit.edu/hyao/Public/NewBeetles

>We were told they were Pheropsophus africanus.

>Any assistance or direction to an entomologist who could help us would
>be much appreciated.

>Thank you very much.

>All the Best,

>Christine Ortiz

>

>Christine Ortiz, Associate Professor of Materials Science and
>Engineering, NSSEFF and DSSG Fellow Founding and Current Director,
>MISTI ( MIT International Science and Technology Initiatives) MIT
>Israel Program (http://web.mit.edu/misti/mit-israel/)

>Founding and Current Director, Army Research Laboratories Summer
>Internship Program Chair, DMSE Departmental Committee on Graduate
>Students Massachusetts Institute of Technology Department of Materials
>Science and Engineering RM 13-4022

>77 Massachusetts Avenue

>Cambridge, MA 02139 USA

>Email : cortiz@mit.edu

SWWW : http://web.mit.edu/cortiz/www/

>Administrative Assistant : Jeremy Brittan Office : Room 12-009=

>




